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IPIA Office Relocating to Lutz 

 

With the expiration of the association’s lease of the IPIA office on Davis Island, Tampa, Florida, 

the International Packaged Ice Association has relocated our office to the Northfork Professional 

Center in Lutz, Florida.  The final day in the Tampa office was Friday, January 22, 2021. 

 

Starting January 25, 2021, the IPIA’s new address is: 1519 Dale Mabry Highway, Suite 202, 

Lutz, FL 33548. 
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